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The Agency response to the protests was submitted Monday to the ODRA and 
the attorneys.  It was 156 single space pages and 4 boxes of attachments, other 
than that I don’t know what it said due to it being protected.  The attorneys are 
working on their response which is due by next Friday, then it’s up to Judge Neall 
to make a recommendation. 
 
The response to the letter I sent to Lockheed Martin just arrived in the office and 
I’ll be sending a copy of that along with this update. 
 
Mike Sheldon New England Regional Director, set up a press conference 
yesterday outside Bridgeport AFSS on airport property and it went very well.  We 
now have every representative in Connecticut signed on to the bills in both the 
house and senate from both sides of the aisle.  Our support for this language is 
growing each day, so keep doing what you’re doing out there.  
 
Age Discrimination Suit - The paperwork requesting an injunction should be 
complete soon and submitted to the court for ruling to stop this whole process 
until the EEOC lawsuit is ruled on.  We are hoping for a ruling prior to July 4th. 
 
Thanks to all of you who have filled out forms and helped collect data over the 
past weeks.  It will become very evident what we are doing once the data is 
compiled and released. 
 
 
Kate Breen 


